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A GREAT DAY ON THE LINKS

On June 3, 2016, LSM held its 4th Annual Golf Tournament at Swan Point Golf and Yacht Club in
Issue, MD. Congratulations to Steve Combs LSM'14, Richie Piniewski, Dave Bean, and Joe
Lockman for coming in first place overall. Other winners were: Steve Bishop LSM'15 and Todd
Jubeck for closest to the pin; Dave Swift for longest drive (M); Roberta Sola for longest drive (F). 



Thanks to all of our sponsors  and golfers for making it a great event!
Photos by Carrie Lovejoy LSM'14 

NEW BOARD MEMBERS NAMED
NEW BOARD MEMBERS NAMED
On May 31, 2016, Leadership Southern Maryland named to its Board of Directors    
Natalie Cotton LSM'11 (community and public affairs director, SMECO),
Theresa Johnson LSM'14 (executive director, Calvert Memorial Hospital Foundation), and
Angela Walters LSM'16 (public information specialist, Calvert County Government). Also named
to the Board of Directors as general counsel was
Samuel C. P. Baldwin Jr. LSM'16 (attorney and partner, Baldwin and Briscoe, PC).
 
In addition, the following directors were elected to the Executive Committee for Fiscal Year 2017:
 
President:  John Felicitas, LSM'13
Vice President:  Patrick Murphy, LMd'06
Secretary:  Anna Fagan, LSM'14
Treasurer:  Hartmuth Csanadi-Schwartz, LSM'14
Past President:  Lee Capristo, LSM'11
 
These new directors and Executive Committee members join existing board members Steve
Combs LSM'14, Barry Friedman LSM'09, Karen O'Connor LSM'10, Sharmella Riggs
LSM'15, and Susan Mudd Vogel LSM'09.
 
Joining LSM's Leadership Council upon completion of their service as directors were Mark De
Luca, LSM'10 and Bert Johnston, LMd'07.

REMINDERS

SEEKING PROJECTS for LSM CLASS of 2017
The LSM Programs Committee is accepting proposals from nonprofit organizations with Calvert,
Charles, and St. Mary's counties to provide projects to be completed by the LSM Class of
2017. Proposals will be reviewed and selections will be made in August 2016. A maximum of
eight projects will be selected to form the Leadership Southern Maryland Connections Project List
for 2017. The project timeframe must run from October 2016 through March 2017. More information

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001aJrxHgcuBMtNCWOfQB6x9RMOHljla64QQrNTP9tU-474XbZONWwb0f_-nc0iDRmQKAnpyfhbeWlfylE6MlIhBngYY5eR64zRyJxvF5bv7UXbhHmaKfRdaFt9NiPbR3xtkxkCbiYl7wBQeaB7dImN7dHKuPBLn1AXoOFTFi8sWv2OWB8ir8fkVW3MilBzJzF8Xm-S3wOG3E_5-HJZmt_4YjV8st4UHApmwssHicQvAAQdqpE3TM5ob2J0-XB5DyKI5ts_bE8bqBc=&c=&ch=


and link to RFP.

LEND YOUR TALENT to a BOARD COMMITTEE
The LSM Board of Directors is seeking alumni to help on each of its committees: finance, development,
alumni, communications/outreach, recruit, Teen Leadership Academy, governance, and programs.
Email info@leadershipsomd.org to lend your talents to LSM. 

UPCOMING EVENTS
  

SAVE THE DATES:

 
Teen Leadership Academy

June 27 - 30, 2016 

LSM Night at the Ball Park 
July 8, 2016  

 
LSM 12@12 Residential Growth in the Region 

 (Marrick Homes in Huntingtown)
July 12, 2016

LSM Volunteer Day at Farming 4 Hunger (fill out form)
August 6, 2016

 

MORE EVENTS

LSMAA MEMBER NEWS

 
WHY JOIN THE LSMAA?
There are numerous benefits to becoming a member of the LSM Alumni Association (LSMAA) 

reduced cost or free entrance to educational events
full contact information listed in the annual LSM Yearbook/Directory (newest edition to be
published this summer!)
an important way to support the organization.  

Click HERE to join; it only takes a minute. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS!
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Anna Fagan LSM'14 has been promoted to senior vice president, director of community wealth

advisors with Community Bank of the Chesapeake. In this position she continues to develop and
lead the wealth management division. 

 
 
  

Please share your news with Helen Wernecke for inclusion in a future eNewsletter.

Featured Nonprofit

Did you know...

The Arc of Southern Maryland creates opportunities for independence and personal success for
people with different abilities in inclusive communities. The Arc's vision is that people with
intellectual and developmental disabilities are widely welcomed, accepted, and included in every
community where we work with excellent quality supports. Harmuth Csanadi-Schwartz LSM'14
is director of business operations; Angel Wright LSM'16 is director of human resources; Nkeshi
Free LSM'12 is development and public relations manager.

If you're an alumni of LSM and would like to feature your organization, please reach out

to Helen Wernecke for inclusion in a future eNewsletter.

Leadership Southern Maryland | 240-725-5469 | info@leadershipsomd.org | leadershipsomd.org
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